
Item 3.3  

Hi Stuart 

Thank you for your prompt reply. 

I will let you have the names in due course. 

Our principle objective will be to persuading the Committee to go ahead with the Council's 
proposals for an East West cycle route notwithstanding the concerns raised by some 
objectors. We will argue in support of option A in relation to Roseburn (see recent follow up 
consultation following the meeting of the Active Travel Forum) and we may refer to some of 
the key points in our original submission in January and the the subsequent post ATF 
consultation. In short, the Council's officers should already be familiar with the key points we 
wish to raise. 

Best wishes 

Richard Grant 

 


